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The Initiation School Season in the Province will commence on 14 June 2024 and will close on 13 July 2024. The MEC for 

CoGHSTA and Limpopo House of Traditional Affairs call upon parents to verify the legitimacy of Initiation Schools they 

intend to send their children with their respective Traditional Authorities. There will be zero tolerance to people who want to 

take chances by running initiation schools without permits.

In an effort to prevent the unnecessary loss of lives, the Department requests parents to send their children to the initiation 

schools that are approved for 2024. The list for approved schools has been gazetted and is available on CoGHSTA's 

Website, Departmental Social Media Pages and Traditional Council Offices. 

For more information contact:

Chairperson of the Provincial Initiation Coordinating Committee (PICC): Hosi S.E Chauke. 078 064 5349

COGHSTA GEARS UP FOR ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL 
INITIATION SCHOOL SEASON.
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